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From: Paul Francavilla
To: foil
Cc: Paul Francavilla
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Requesting the number of water main repairs for Cimarand Dr, 14221
Date: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 3:09:26 PM

Good afternoon,

   I am requesting information on the number of water main repairs on our street
(Cimarand Drive). I have lived on Cimarand Drive since 2004 and we have had at least 1
Water main break each year since then. This seems to be excessive. 

 Some information, Cimarand Drive runs from Hopkins Rd west to Southwedge Drive in
Amherst, NY. My understanding is that the houses were built in the early 1980's.

Thank you,

 Paul Francavilla

Paul J. Francavilla
RETIRED: 1st Shift Supervising Computer Operator

Network and Classroom Services
S.U.N.Y. at Buffalo
Amherst Campus
Amherst NY 14260
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